
Responsibility 

 

Curriculum News 
Welcome back! I hope you have all had a truly fantastic 

Christmas and on behalf of everyone at Spratton we would 

like to take the opportunity to wish you all a happy New Year. 

 

Classes 2 and 3 are learning about Ancient Eygpt and have a 

visit to the Ashmoleon Museum, Oxford on 1
st

 February. 

Letters confirming the trip details were sent out on Thursday, 

so if you haven’t received a letter please contact the office. 

 

Class 1 are completing a topic called ‘Toy Story’. They are 

hoping to learn about toys and historical artefacts- we are 

trying to arrange Abington Museum to visit our school to 

share their resources – more details to follow. 

 

Mrs Amelia Hornshaw 

 

Mrs Amelia Hornshaw is joining the Spratton team for the 

Spring term to complete her teaching qualification. Mrs 

Hornshaw is highly experienced member of staff who has 

working with all age groups and will be an asset to Spratton 

during her time here. She will be working in Class 3 on 

Fridays. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates for the Diary: 

January 

Thursday 5
th 

School reopens   

Saturday 21
st

 FOSS Family Ceilidh @Moulton College. 

Don’t miss out on the Family Ceilidh (Barn Dance)! This is 

taking place on January 21
st

 at Moulton college function room 

(gate 1). Tickets cost £10 for adults and £5 for children. This 

event helps raise money for Spratton school. 

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank FOSS for all their hard 
work this term. It is much appreciated. 

February 

Wednesday 1
st

 Class 2/3 trip to the Ashmoleon Museum. 

   

 

More dates will follow in next week’s newsletter. 

 

 

Uniform 

Please visit the Spratton school websites for details on the 

standards of uniform. Please note PE hoodies are not to be 

worn during lessons. We believe high expectations in dress 

mirrors high expectations in learning. 

Healthy Eating 

At Spratton we encourage children to make healthy 

lunchtime choices. As a result please can you ensure your 

child has a healthy, balanced lunch box and a healthy snack 

for break time. We recommend a piece of fruit. 

Bikeability 

For the bikeability training to go ahead we need to have filled 

our quota of pupil numbers. Please could you return your 

forms to the school office as soon as possible.  

Kingswood 

Remember to order your food by Wednesday for the next week! 
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Please remember to visit our new school website regularly, which is still under construction including important upcoming 
events at… http://sprattonprimary.org.uk  alternatively, follow us on facebook at: Spratton Primary School 

 

 

 

Newsletter No. 13 

6th January 2017 

Our value for this term is Responsibility  

The children had an assembly on Thursday which focussed on 

‘New Year’s resolutions’ and this term’s value. The children 

will be awarded pebbles if they demonstrate the value of 

‘Responsibility’. The pebbles are added together and once 

enough pebbles have been collected the children earn a 

whole-school reward! Please can you have a discussion with 

your child about how they can be responsible in and outside 

of school and we will talk about how children can take more 

responsibility for their learning. 

http://sprattonprimary.org.uk/

